
 

2020 CHRISTMAS CAMPAIGN 
  

Because we believe that all children should receive something 

special at Christmas 
 

 
 

What is the Christmas Stocking Campaign? 

  

This year, with your help, we are creating Christmas stockings that our referrers (Childcare 

professionals)  can request for families that they support. 

  

Christmas stockings will primarily be made for babies to 11 year olds however we will also be 

providing  stockings for any older children within these families. 

  

We will deliver all the stockings directly to families with the help of our fabulous volunteers and 

we will send  any further afield by courier. We will aim to complete all deliveries before Friday 

18th December.  

 

How can I get involved? 

  

We would be very grateful for your donation of a Christmas present or a stocking filler. 

Please see the Amazon Wish List for ideas of gifts or the list below of items for stocking fillers. 

  

We will also be providing empty Christmas stocking bags, with a list of items we 

would ask you to include.  In order to ensure that all children receive equally, 

we would kindly ask you not to deviate from this list:  

 

Shampoo, body wash, toothpaste, tooth brush, book, 2 small toys, crayons and 

colouring book or a craft item, additional 1 - 2 items if budget allows 

   or Craft item 

 - Additional 1-2 items 

   (if budget allows) 

  

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/31VXTVOH2SIKY/ref=cm_go_nav_hz

